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1llth February, 1947.

Dear Sir,

- I beg to acquaint you I am informed by
the Minlstry of Transport that the steam trawler
"ALIDA" 1s to be disposed of by the Admiralty,
and in the cilrcumstances I shall be obliged if you
will kindly let me know whether the vessel has yet
been sold, and 1f so perhaps you will kindly furnish
me with the name and address of the purchasers.

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Director of Contracts,
Dept. B.D. (E). »

Admiralt =N NN
F:j:hi{i Hutments, © &G@O
BATH.

Lloyd's Register
= Feumeston




